Saving and Preserving Arts and Cultural Environments
1804 North Van Ness Los Angeles, California 90028
Telephone: 213/463-1629

SPACES

April 1, 1986

Ms. Kathryn Thornberry
Lund's Scenic Gardens

Route 1

Maple City, MI 49664

Dear Ms. Thornberry:

Thank you so much for your letter of March 25 and your package of
March 26, We appreciate the information about new hours, and the
knowledge that you have a gift shop.

We especially thank you for the brochure and set of cards., We will
add this information to our files; it will be most useful. Again,
thank you for your time and help.

Sincerely,

Elaine Wintman

Assistant Director

Seymour Rosen
Director
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